From: pac2@yahoogroups.com [mailto:pac2@yahoogroups.com] On Behalf Of Hester, Eric
Sent: Wednesday, March 07, 2007 4:37 PM
To: PAC2
Subject: [pac2] PACE Car Community
 

I would like to congratulate Donna Brustad and the residents of Azalea Apartments for becoming our first PACE CAR Friendly Community.  Donna, the manager of Azalea Park Apartments has received pledges from 64 of the 108 residents.
Great job Donna!  Azalea Park will receive the PACE Car Friendly Sign for their community and a traffic study from Traffic Engineering.  Currently, I have received over 200 pledges.  Thanks to all of you who are making a difference in our traffic calming effort.  If you are interested in participating, contact me by email and I will forward a copy of the brochure. Fill out the pledge portion and send it to the address given in the brochure.  I will mail the bumper and static stickers to you.
Eric Hester

Crime Prevention Specialist

Durham Police Department

District 2

560-4582 ext. 238

__
***The opinions expressed herein represent the views of the individual and do not necessarily represent the views of Partners Against Crime - District II (PAC2) or any other organization. Any use of the material on this listserv other than for the purpose of discussion on this listserv is strictly prohibited without the knowledge and consent of the person responsible for such opinion***

For more information: http://www.pac2durham.com 

*** Neighbors and friends: in order to keep traffic on this list focused on crime prevention, please do not post virus warnings or personal replies to this list. Thanks! ***

